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Hello, 
 
I hope that this is the correct way to do this. Please let me know if there is a different way that I can ad my voice. 
 
I would like to object against the plans to build a ridiculous amount of houses on the Brooklands Farm area. 
 
I cannot understand why on earth so many houses need to be built on this green space. This is not a sustainable 
development. The local infrastructure is already stretched, especially roads and sewage. So this development does 
not make any sense at all, apart from to make some people a lot of money, and to satisfy Canterbury Councils never 
ending need to build more houses. 
 
The local environment is suffering enough with all of the new developments both in Canterbury, Whitstable and 
Herne Bay. Why take away more of our beautiful countryside? Kent is supposed to be the Garden of England. Not 
the Housing Estate of England. 
 
Enough is enough. Scrap these plans. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Chris Butterworth. 
 
 




